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7th November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We would like to invite Year 2 parents along to a parent welcome school hot lunch on Wednesday 
16th November from 11.30am to 12.00pm.  Unfortunately, it is not possible for you to join the children 
out on the playground afterwards due to safeguarding requirements. 
 
We have limited space in the school hall and there will only be space available for 30 adults.  Therefore 
allocation of a place (only 1 request per family) will be on a first come first served basis. 
 
The charge per adult for the lunch will be £3.80 payable via parentpay. Once we have confirmed with 
you that you have been allocated a place you then can log on to parentpay to pay. 
 
If you would like to come along, please complete and send in the reply slip below. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you along to enjoy a school hot meal experience and the social aspects 
of school lunchtime. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Crowe 
Acting Head Teacher 
 

 
YEAR 2 WELCOME PARENT LUNCH – WEDNESDAY 16th NOVEMBER 
 
I would like to come along and join you for lunch on Wednesday 16th November 
 
Name:  ………………………………………………………… Signature: …………………………………………… 
 
Child’s Name:  ……………………………………………..  
 

Roast Beef & Yorkshire Pudding  □  Quorn Fillet & Yorkshire Pudding  □  
(Please indicate choice of meal) 


